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Administrator  
Jeremy Ryman 

Director of Nursing 
Lacey Breaux 

Assistant Director of Nursing 
Jamie Theriot 

CNA Supervisor 
Ashlee Richards 

MDS Coordinator 
Melissa Arceneaux 
MDS Coordinator 

Amanda Babin 
MDS Coordinator 
Melinda Derouen 

QA Nurse/Staff Developer 
Crystal Vizinat 

Social Service Director 
Elizabeth Rebstock 

Community Outreach/
Admissions Coordinator 

Courtney Carrere 
Resident Case Manager 

Demetrie Duncan Hampton 
Life Enrichment Director  

Tameka Bourda 
Billing/Collections                       

  Coordinator 
Jamie Arceneaux 

Team Member Specialist 
Jeanne Landry 

Dietary Supervisor  
Linette Richard 

Housekeeping Supervisor 
Desira Verdin 

Maintenance Supervisor 
Steven Griffin 

 
 

Celebrating Martin Luther King 
The Broadway residents recently celebrated 

Martin Luther King Day with great refreshments, a 

movie, and an educational word search. We 

appreciate Dr. King for all of his hard works - for 

the fight for justice and equality for all races.  

 



Resident of the Month 
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Happy Birthday! 
 

Residents: 
Loretta P.   02/02 
Lois L.    02/03 
Eula G.   02/04 
Carol P.   02/05 
Lucy K.   02/07 
Clarabelle C.   02/11 
Elizabeth F.   02/12 
Junius Q.   02/16 
Dane D.   02/19 
Adam B.   02/22  

Janis C.   02/24 
Marilyn G.   02/27 
 

Employees: 
Shirley Chaisson  02/04 
Shaleta Wallace  02/06 
Melinda Derouen  02/10 
Cindy Loupe   02/11 
Ashley Miller   02/14 
Tracy Griffin   02/17 
Regina Cantrelle  02/22 
Hannah Bellanger  02/27 
 

Happy Anniversary! 
 

 

Barbara Kimbery  02/01, 9 years 
Natoya Coleman  02/06, 1 year 
Demetrie Duncan  02/10,10 years 
Sarah Rhodes  02/10, 9 years  
Brittany Jarrell  02/12, 4 years 
Dwayne Adams  02/15, 7 years 
Carolina Heims  02/15, 1 year 
Desira Verdin   02/15, 1 year 
Kathy Dardar   02/19, 34 years 
Melvina Diggs  02/25, 11 years 
Cherelle Boyd  02/27, 5 years 
 
 
 

Employee of the Month 
Ms. Polly is a hard worker. She is 

quiet and humble and goes 

over and beyond, helping 

wherever needed. When not 

working, Polly enjoys spending 

time with her grandkids who 

are her joy. Congratulations, 

Ms. Polly, on being selected as 

Employee of the Month! 
Annie Pitre 

Ms. Annie is very friendly and 

helpful. She enjoys quiet time 

in her room watching 

television and birdwatching. 

Ms. Annie also enjoys 

attending activities and loves 

bingo. Congratulations, Ms. 

Annie, on being selected as 

Resident of the Month! 

Polly Pitre 

Come Join Us and Enjoy the 
Broadway Mardi Gras Parade! 
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Unleashing the Beauty of Jewelry 
 

At The Broadway, we believe that jewelry is like ice cream… there’s 

always room for more! So, there’s no surprise that the Activity 

Department recently hosted a Jewelry Show. The event gave 

residents an opportunity to appreciate the creativity and beauty of 

earrings, bracelets, rings, and more.  

We would like to express a very special "Thank You" to Ms. Glenda 

Sapia for mailing us the care package of treasures. Mississippi may 

be your new home, but Louisiana will always be in your heart. Thank 

you, Ms. Glenda,  for loving Broadway like you do! 

Ice Cream Makes Everyone Happy! 
Thank you to the KC 8898 who stopped by to 

serve The Broadway residents a scoop (or two) 

of delicious ice cream. We appreciate the visit                    

and the sweet treat! 

 

We Like to Move it, Move it! 
A special Thank YOU to these ladies who bring 

smiles to residents faces when they participate 

in Morning Exercise. The residents greatly                

appreciate you!  



 

 

7534 Highway 1, South  
Lockport, LA   70374 

 

Our Mission at The Broadway 
 

To enrich the l ives of residents, families, and employees by creating communities 

fil led with respect, encouragement, and compassion 

 

A Friendly Reminder to Families: 
 

Please remember to let the Activity Department know if you’ve had any changes to your home 

address so you can continue to receive newsletters in 2024. 

Also, if you would like to receive our monthly newsletter via email, as opposed to postal mail,  

please let us know. We’re happy to accommodate your preference! 

Inspirational Quote of the Month 
 

“Darkness cannot drive out darkness, only l ight can do that.”  
    -Martin Luther King Jr.  


